
It’s time for the Annual Our Lady of Grace School 

2022 Walk-A-Thon! 

Thursday, September 29th at 9:00AM 

Name:   Grade:  

Dear Potential Sponsor, 

I am participating in the Our Lady of Grace School Walk-A-Thon. All proceeds will help support the wonderful 

Tunnel To Towers Foundation. You can sponsor me for an amount per lap or add a maximum amount that you 

are willing to contribute. You are welcome to send cash, checks or money order. Please make checks and 

money orders payable to Our Lady of Grace School. All contributions are tax-deductible. 

I plan to walk at least 10 laps for Our Lady of Grace School. Parents are welcome to join us and collect pledges. 

We will begin walking at 9:00AM on Thursday, September 29th. Volunteers are also appreciated! Thank you! 
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Participants: 

To reach our goal, we hope that each participant finds 12 sponsors. 

Please bring this form and money collected to your classroom teacher on Thursday, September 29th! 



Annual Our Lady of Grace School 2022 Walk-A-Thon 

Thursday, September 29th at 9:00AM 

Our annual walk-a-thon is a fun and fit activity for pre-kindergartners through eighth-graders, with all children 

reaching for their personal best distance. Students set realistic lap goals based on age and development. 

Drinks will be provided, and each student will receive a token of participation. We will keep track of the number 

of laps each student completes.  

Our goal is to help raise at least $3,500 to support the Tunnel To Towers Foundation. The Siller Family started the 

Stephen Siller Tunnel to Towers Foundation to honor the memory of their brother, Stephen, a New York City 

firefighter (FDNY) who lost his life on September 11, 2001. The Foundation was built upon the mantra, "while we 

have time, let us DO GOOD," and continues Stephen's legacy by supporting our nation's first responders and 

service members. 

We hope that each family will participate in the walk-a-thon to the best of its ability. If each family raises $10.00, 

we will achieve our goal. We’re hoping to make this walk-a-thon the best ever, so the more contributions you 

raise, the more successful we’ll be at achieving our goal. Thank you very much for your participation! 

 

 

 

 

 


